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Inside this issue: 

A note from the Clerk of Session . . . 
 

The weather is finally cooling off, or changing, and 

there are also changes at Island Presbyterian. Our 

Clerk of Session Gail Hepner and her husband Jon 

and their daughter Lisa will be moving to the Hill 

country. They have been valuable and valued 

members of this church from the beginning. We 

will miss them! 

 

The session voted for me to become your new 

Clerk and for Victoria McGuire as your new Treas-

urer. Both of us need your prayers as we journey 

down this new path and we look forward to serving 

you and Christ. 

 

I hope everyone is excited about the upcoming Fall 

Festival and if you are not a part of one of the 

church committees, please ask what you can do to 

help make this a success. It is one of the ways we 

can minister to the Island community. I know there 

are more details in this newsletter, but I look  

forward to seeing you there. 

 

October will also mark the start of the annual 

Stewardship campaign. This is the time for all of 

us to prayerfully consider our financial contribu-

tion commitment for 2017. While all of our  

committees have been functioning with a bare 

bones budget, and will continue to see where they 

can make reductions, there are just some things 

which have to be paid. Just a for instance, the 

flood insurance for our property is about $5,500 

per year!  So, we need everyoneõs support! 
    

    Maybeth Christensen 

http://islandpresby.com/index.php
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We apologize if we have  

forgotten anyone in the birthday 
and/or anniversary listing.  

 
Please call the church office  

to add your birthday  
or anniversary to our list!  

COUNTER SCHEDULE 
 

October 2 

Barbara B. & Billie W. 

 

October 9 

Barbara R. & Maureen D. 

 

October 16 

Grace H. & Sonia C. 

 

October 23 

Billie W. & Debbie L. 

 

October 30 

Jean M. & Sue Y. 

 

IPC continues to be on         

Facebook, and the number       

of visits to our church web 

site continues to grow. If   

you have not yet visited our 

web site or Facebook page, 

log on to your computer    

and check it out! 

 

 
If you have suggestions or           

comments about the website        
or Facebook page, please call 
Maryann at the church office at 

361-949-8770. 

  

   Weõre on  
   the web! 

WEBSITE: 
 

www.islandpresby.com 
 

FACEBOOK PAGE: 
 

www.facebook.com/
ipc.cctx 

 

 Newsletter Items 
We are always looking for things 

to share in this newsletter. If you 

have a story or picture you would 

like to submit for consideration, 

p lease fo rward them to  

office@islandpresby.com by 

noon on the third Thursday of the 

month.  

FELLOWSHIP SCHEDULE 
 

October 2 

Superstar Volunteers 
 

October 9 

Deacons 
 

October 16 

Worship 

 

October 23 

Choir 

 

October 30 

Fellowship 

Marie Sieber 1 

Jennifer MacQuarrie 2 

Jim Sullivan 12 

Chuck Galbraith 14 

Jeff Singleterry 20 

Rod Leonard 21 

David Burkett 22 

Mary Davis 25 

Mary Garcia 30 

Bob & Marian Walter 14 

Jim & Joan Lyon 21 
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Stewardship and Finance -  Financial Report   

For the year 2016 as of August 31, we have had expenses of $90,383.14 and income of 
$112,315.77.  As a result, we are in the black by $21,932.63 for the year so far. Below is a 
comparison of income/expenses: 

Welcome New Church Members! 
 

Adam Chorazyczewski 

 

Hanna Kasik 

   As of As of  As of  

   08/31/2016 08/31/2016  08/31/2015  

   Budgeted Actual  Actual  

INCOME        

 PLEDGES  83,024.00 89,744.20  96,413.86  

 NON PLEDGE 16,664.00 10,465.00  19,233.00  

 OTHER  9,672.00 12,106.57   11,763.24  

 109,360.00 112,315.77  127,410.10  TOTAL INCOME  

        

TOTAL EXPENSES  85,060.00 90,383.14  117,456.75  
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All proceeds 

go to the IPC 

General Fund 
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Padre Island Farmers Market 
 

Fresh Produce and eggs! 
 

Homemade goods! 
 

Food Trucks, and more! 

Thursday evenings  
from 4 to 8 p.m. 

 

October 13 & 27 
 

Bring your friends and family  
and join the fun! 

 

             Pet Memorial Wall in Chapel  

We now have a special place in which to memorialize our beloved four-legged friends 
who have left this world and are patiently waiting for that time when God calls us to 
be reunited with them in our new heavenly home. On the right hand wall as you enter 
the Chapel, you will see a beautiful painting, by our resident artist Karen  
Winship, which serves as the focal point of our pet  memorial wall.  It will soon be  

�M�R�L�Q�H�G���E�\���D�Q���H�Q�J�U�D�Y�H�G���S�O�D�T�X�H���G�H�V�L�J�Q�D�W�L�Q�J���W�K�H���³�3�H�W���0�H�P�R�U�L�D�O�´���D�U�H�D���D�Q�G���I�U�D�P�H�G���F�R�S�L�H�V���R�I���³�7�L�O�O���:�H���0�H�H�W��
�$�J�D�L�Q���D�W���5�D�L�Q�E�R�Z���%�U�L�G�J�H���´���7�R���K�R�Q�R�U���\�R�X�U���S�H�W�����S�O�H�D�V�H���S�X�U�F�K�D�V�H���W�K�H���³�S�H�W���W�D�J�´���R�I���\�R�X�U���F�K�R�L�F�H���D�W���D���O�R�F�D�O���S�H�W��
supply store or online, have it engraved and place it on the wall below the painting. Pushpins are avail-
able nearby on the Chapel table. To preserve the dignity of the wall, it is strongly suggested that all pet 
�W�D�J�V���E�H���R�I���³�V�W�D�Q�G�D�U�G�´���V�L�]�H�� �<�R�X���P�D�\���Z�L�V�K���W�R���K�D�Y�H���W�K�H���W�D�J���H�Q�J�U�D�Y�H�G���Z�L�W�K���\�R�X�U���S�H�W�¶�V���I�L�U�V�W���Q�D�P�H���D�Q�G���\�R�X�U��
last name and appropriate dates. That is up to you! The shape of the tag is your choice as well! F.M.I., 
call Barb Reynolds. 

Coastal Bend Troop Support 
CBTS is a non-profit organization whose mission is "Letting Our American Heroes Know We Care." Care boxes are 
packed on the 2nd or 3rd Friday of each month, (depending on events) and mailed to individuals serving in war zones. 
Purchasing and packing is done by Worker Bee volunteers who show up at the building every Wednesday and Friday 
from 1-3 p.m. On the weeks that we are not boxing, we are preparing purchased and donated items for the monthly box-
ing. If you would like to help, the address is 1141 S. Church St. in Rockport, Texas. For more information about Coastal 
Bend Troop Support, contact the IPC Mission Committee or call Carla Reed, President, at 361-205-4046. You may also 
visit the CBTS  website at: www.coastalbendtroopsupport.com. 


